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WASHINGTON, D.C. –U.S. Representative Mike Bost (IL-12) released the following 
statement after President Biden announced his plan to cancel $10,000 in federal student 
loans per borrower:

“I appreciate that many young people and their families are struggling with the burden 
of student loan debt. But there are many hardworking Americans who attended a trade 
school, work in the service industry, run a small business, or stayed home to raise a 
family who are struggling too. It is unfair to make them shoulder the cost for those who 
decided to attend college. We must continue working to find solutions that make college 
more affordable and accessible, but President Biden’s plan is nothing more than a 
taxpayer giveaway to score political points.”


